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Subject: AUBURN FIRE DEPARTMENT TO ASSUME FULL SERVICE    

EMS TRANSPORT FOR THE CITY OF AUBURN. 

 

Date:   October 3, 2014   

 

Contact Person:  Fire Chief Frank Roma 

                            550 Minot Ave 

                            Auburn, Maine 04210 

                            Phone:  (207) 333-6633 

                            Fax:  (207) 784-3283 

                            Email: froma@auburnmaine.gov  

 

 

 

 

Effective October 14, 2014, at 0700, the Auburn Fire Department will assume 

responsibility for the provision of emergency ambulance transportation in the City of 

Auburn and for the provision of emergency ambulance transportation for its mutual aid 

partners at their request. 

 

This enhanced level of service will provide two staffed ambulances (one at AFD Central 

Station on Minot Ave and the other at AFD Station 5 located on Center Street) solely 

dedicated to serving the citizens of Auburn and all those who may be in need of 

emergency ambulance service within the city. 

 

This service, as with all emergency services in Auburn, is accessed through dialing 911.  
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